
Day	Camp	Meeting	Minutes	
December	13,	2016	

Sherry	discussed	the	cub	scout	requirement	changes	made	November	30	(was	sent	in	an	email).	

Because	of	requirement	changes,	the	following	is	to	be	added/removed	from	original	program:	

Tigers:	
Add	Tiger	Tag	
Add	Tiger	Tales	
Do	not	add	Backyard	Jungle	because	it	is	now	a	required	adventure.	

Wolf:	
Add	Collections	and	Hobbies—ask	Scout	shop,	DE,	Boy	Scout	leaders	for	patches	
Add	Motors	Away		
Do	not	drop	Air	of	the	Wolf—you	don't	have	to	do	it	if	you	don't	want	to	
Add	Germs	Alive	
Do	not	add	Council	Fire	because	it	is	now	a	required	adventure.	

Bear:	
Add	Beat	of	the	Drum	
Add	World	of	Sound	
Add	Robotics	
Remove	Bear	Claw	because	it	is	now	a	required	adventure.	

Webelos:	
Add	Sportsman	
Add	Adventures	in	Science	
Add	Movie	Making	
Remove	First	Responder	because	it	is	now	a	required	adventure.	

VOTE:	Passed	unanimously.	

Patch—It	was	Swing	Summer	with	a	monkey—we	can't	use	the	monkey	because	it	can	be	considered	
racist.	The	new	patch	has	a	lion	and	Safari	Camp.	Would	like	to	add	SHAC	somewhere	on	patch,	maybe	
with	the	S	as	a	snake	or	in	the	hair	of	the	mane.	Maybe	add	fleur	de	lis	in	heart	area.	

Supplies—Tonight	showcased	different	ideas	for	crafts.	It's	ok	to	be	creative.	Just	stay	in	budget.	

Everyone	needs	tax	exempt	letters.	Council	cannot	reimburse	tax.	Sherry	will	get	a	letter	to	everyone.	

Postcards—The	marketing	group	doesn't	like	them.	They	cost	$75-$300	out	of	your	budget.	Steering	
committee	has	given	permission	to	advertise	through	civic	club	or	local	group.	If	we	do	use	the	
postcards,	we	should	submit	a	roster	so	there	are	no	duplicates.	We	could	get	council	dumps	in	excel	



and	remove	the	duplicates.	We	will	have	to	let	Sherry	know	what	we	want	as	Alternate	marketing	must	
be	approved.	

We	will	vote	on	water	bottles	on	Jan.	7.	

Early	bird	special	gets	a	cap	worth	$6	instead	of	a	$10	discount.	It	will	come	from	your	budget.	The	
group	chose	hunter	green	for	the	caps.	

Please	remember	to	R.S.V.P.	for	the	Jan.	7	meeting.	It's	from	8:30-1:00.	
Also	Jan.	18	meeting	from	7-9,	finalize	registration.	

Sherry	will	send	a	list	of	all	unsold	supplies	here	at	council.	They	will	be	sold	Jan.	21	from	9-12	on	a	first	
come	first	served	basis.	Supplies	ordered	late	this	year	will	have	a	shipping	fee.	

Registration	cut	offs	will	happen	at	2:00	a.m.,	but	will	say	midnight	on	form.	

Registration	closes	May	6	at	midnight.	Camp	directors	can	add	people	after	that	up	to	2	weeks	before	
camp.	Late	fee	kicks	in	after	May	6.	

Camp	awards—I	will	be	giving	out	awards	if	you	increase	attendance,	are	under	budget,	and	have	good	
time	management.	Camps	should	be	rewarded	for	doing	things	well.	

	


